
 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  SEPTEMBER 25, 2012 – COUNCIL 

Title: EXTENSION OF INVITATION TO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR - CELEBRATING  
INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES 

Submitted by: Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 

 

 

Whereas, the City of Vaughan celebrates International Day of Persons with Disabilities on an annual 
basis through the holding of small celebrations; and 
 
Whereas, an opportunity  may exist for the Lieutenant Governor of Ontario, the Honourable David C. 
Onley, O. Ont., to attend this year's event  to be held in early December and tentatively scheduled for 
December 3, 2012; and 
 
Whereas, by protocol, a formal invitation from Council is required in order for the Lieutenant Governor to 
attend; and 
 
Whereas, the details of the event will be presented to Committee of the Whole at its meeting of October 
16, 2012, for approval; and 
 
Whereas the Vaughan Accessibility Advisory Committee's recommendations for the event will be 
presented to Committee of the Whole at its meeting of October 16, 2012, for approval 
 
It Is therefore recommended that 
 

1. The City Clerk be requested to issue an invitation to the Lieutenant Governor of Ontario, the 
Honourable David C. Onley, O. Ont., to attend the City of Vaughan's celebration of International 
Day of Persons with Disabilities tentatively scheduled for December 3, 2012; 

 
2. That a copy of this resolution be sent to local MPs and MPPs. 

  
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor, Ward 4 (Concord/Thornhill North) 
 
 
Attachments 
 
None 


